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A Glance at This Week
· Thursday is VIP Day. Chapel will be this day, instead of Wednesday. Everyone is invited to attend chapel (4th & 5th grade will be singing), but please remember that each child may bring only one guest to the classroom for VIP Day.
· Following lunch, your child’s guest is encouraged to take him/her home for the day. If not going home after lunch, either with a guest or being picked up, the remainder of the students will be sent to KFJ. Please remember there are NO BUSES this day!
· There is no school on Friday because of Good Friday.

A Glance at Next Week
· There is no school on Easter Monday. I pray you all have a blessed weekend celebrating our Savior’s victory over sin, death, and the power of the devil as He pays the ultimate price for our sin and rises victorious from the grave!

Memory Work

For Tuesday:
Matthew 27:50
And Jesus cried out again with a loud voice and yielded up his spirit.

Reading
There will be no new reading story because of the short week. We will use the time to work on social studies, review concepts we’ve covered so far this year, read a few more books about bullying/getting along with others, and do some of our own writing with stories.


Math
This week the students will be learning about Analyzing & Graphing Relationships, Angle Measures, and Tessellations.

Social Studies
We will continue learning about the southeastern states, hopefully finishing up this chapter before Easter break so we can move on to the next region.

Spelling
There will be no spelling list or test this week because of the short week.

Religion
This week we will be using a set of Resurrection Eggs and corresponding devotions to help us talk about the story of Jesus’ death and resurrection, beginning with Palm Sunday.
Reminder: Chapel is on Thursday this week.

Red Folders 
Your child’s graded papers from last week will be in his/her red folder, along with any announcements from the classroom and office. Please take time to look through these with your child.








Book Orders
Book orders for the month of April will be coming home this week.
They will be due back Friday, April 20th.
Please remember that you can order online or by returning the paper order (checks, no cash, please) to school.
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          Have a blessed week!
Miss Keuning
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HE LIVES!




